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March 14, 2016 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION 
 

LOW VOLTAGE CABLING 
RFP No. AVC2015/2016-10 

 
 

Antelope Valley College is cancelling the above referenced bid due to specification changes. 
Antelope Valley College will be re-issuing a new bid for this project. All bidders who attended 
the Mandatory Job Walk will be notified once the new bid document is available. Antelope 
Valley College appreciates your interest in this bid and apologizes for any inconveniences this 
may have caused. 
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